USDA’s Agricultural Marketing Service is pleased to announce the merger of Livestock and Grain Market
News with Poultry Market News and Analysis and will become one team under the new name of
Livestock, Poultry and Grain Market News. Your familiar reports and personnel will remain in their
current form. If you have any questions or concerns please contact Mike Lynch, Director, USDA, AMS,
Livestock, Poultry and Grain Market News at 202-720-6231.



